
 

 
 

 

From the desk of  

Mr G Jacobson 

Principal 

B.A. (Ed), HMS 

Cnr Victoria Park Dr & 1st Ave 

Walmer,  

Gqeberha (Port Elizabeth), 

South Africa, 6070 

Phone: 041 508 6400 

Email: info@vphigh.co.za  

P.O Box 5868, Walmer, 

Gqeberha (Port Elizabeth), 

6065 

   

   

VICTORIA PARK HIGH SCHOOL 

 

29 September 2023 

Dear Parents  

Annual Budget Presentation to Parents 

Our Annual Budget Presentation will take place in the David Blake Hall at 17h00 on 

Monday 6 November 2023. 

All parents are encouraged to attend.  The Budget for next year, 2024 will be discussed 

and the school fees approved.   

Regards, 

 

 

 

G JACOBSON 

Principal            

 


